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Position Statement 
 

Euthanasia 
 
We, as Christian health professionals, believe that human life is a gift from God and is sacred because it 
bears His image. 

 
The role of the health professional is to affirm human life, relieve suffering, and give compassionate, 
competent care as long as the patient lives. The health professional as well as the patient will be held 
accountable by God, the giver and taker of life. 

 
We oppose active intervention with the intent to produce death for the relief of suffering, economic 
considerations or convenience of patient, family, or society. 

 
We do not oppose withdrawal or failure to institute artificial means of life support in patients who are 
clearly and irreversibly deteriorating, in whom death appears imminent beyond reasonable hope of 
recovery. 

 
The health professional’s decisions regarding the life and death of a human being should be made with 
careful consideration of the wishes and beliefs of the patient or his/her advocates (including the family, 
the church, and the community). The Christian physician, above all, should be obedient to biblical 
teaching and sensitive to the counsel of the Christian community. We recognize the right and 
responsibility of all health professionals to refuse to participate in modes of care that violate their moral 
beliefs or conscience. 

 
While rejecting euthanasia, we encourage the development and use of alternatives to relieve suffering, 
provide human companionship, and give opportunity for spiritual support and counseling. 
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These statements have been prepared based upon  

and are in alignment with similar statements from 
 the Christian Medical Dental Associations and their 

 statements can be accessed through this link. 
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